
2010 SSSP Student Report 

 

1. Internet Strategy and Student Outreach 

- We are working through BFA and the Internet Technology Options Committee to acquire and facilitate 

the implementation of listserv software for the management of the student listserv of over 800 students. 

We are also looking into a separate discussion list, if there is interest among the student members. 

 

2. We are undertaking some student outreach initiatives and want to begin with a SSSP Twitter account or 

SSSP Student Twitter account. We will work with the IT Options committee about having them introduce 

SSSP to Facebook. 

 

3. We are looking into advertising student events and opportunities by asking Division newsletter editors 

to place relevant postings that we will provide to them that might be useful for students. 

 

4.  Meeting attendance was low, at seven. We ask that it be considered that our meeting not be scheduled 

at the same time as events which have free food and drinks, in order to have a more captive audience. We 

understand that our meetings at one time were catered and think that this would attract more students. 

 

5. We will create some more infrastructure for the student membership, including by-laws and a 

handbook that will be passed down from one Student Rep to the next. We will divide responsibilities at 

meetings so that a Scribe is appointed to take draft minutes for Chair approval. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Antwan Jones 

Louis Edgar Esparza 

Mandy Frake-Mistak 


